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On behalf of the Board of Directors, it is with mixed emotions that I announce the 
retirement of Jo-anne Marr, our esteemed President and CEO.  After nine years of 
exceptional leadership, Jo-anne has decided to step down in the coming months to 
enjoy a well-deserved retirement.  

I want to extend our deepest gratitude to Jo-anne for her outstanding contributions 
and unwavering dedication. Her visionary leadership has been instrumental in 
shaping our organization. From spearheading strategic planning and achieving 
multiple exemplary accreditations to confidently guiding us through the pandemic, 
rebranding our organization, and securing the future of the Uxbridge Hospital 
redevelopment, Jo-anne's impact has been profound and far-reaching.  

Jo-anne embodies the "honoured to care" principles, consistently demonstrating 
compassion and commitment to everyone who works at Oak Valley Health and the 
patients and families that receive care here. Her legacy will undoubtedly resonate for 
years to come.  

The Board of Directors will immediately commence the search for our next President 
and CEO of Oak Valley Health. Jo-anne will continue to work closely with the Board to 
support a smooth transition. 

Nancy Sanders, Chair, Board of Directors 
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